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Comments: I'm writing to implore the forest service to not raise the logging limit to 120-150 years. We must
protect the mature and old growth forests that we have as they are invaluable to carbon sequestration and
habitat to animals that already face many stressed due to climate change related fires and encroachment from
humans on their habitat. Wildlife species like the Marbled Murrelet and the Northern Spotted Owl need the
forests for nesting and feeding. In this day and age it is imperative that we protect the forests that we have left.



